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Please contact your HR department if you need new
access data for the online survey.

When you joined us, you received an envelope
containing the documents you need to take part in
the Hessian State Administration's Diversity Survey.

If you have already taken part: Thank you very much!

If you have not yet taken part in the online survey:
Filling in the survey takes only a few

minutes of your time, but provides the Hessian State
Government with crucial information, allowing it to
improve intercultural and diversity-orientated open-
ness in the administration.

Please do!

For technical or content-related questions, get in
touch with the “Diversity Survey” team at

Your HR department

beschaeftigtenbefragung@hsm.hessen.de

or on .0611 3219 - 3254

Dear colleague,

Survey on diversity, beschaeftigtenbefragung@hsm.hessen.de


